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At a sentencing hearing Tuesday, the adult
daughter of Allison Fluke-Ekren, 42, accused
her mother of severe abuse, including
coercing her to marry an ISIS fighter, the
federal prosecutor’s ...

American woman who led an ISIS military
battalion sentenced to 20 years in prison
Allison Fluke-Ekren provided military
training to over 100 women and young girls in
Syria on behalf of ISIS and committed
numerous other terrorist acts, the Department
of Justice said in its ...

Daughter of American ISIS Trainer Details
Harrowing Abuse
A former American schoolteacher teacher
nicknamed the ‘Empress of ISIS' who led an
all-female death squad including children has
been sentenced to 20 years in prison. In a
plea deal with US ...

Teacher dubbed 'Empress of ISIS' who led
female death squad including children jailed
An American woman from Kansas convicted of
leading an all-female ISIS battalion in Syria
is to be sentenced on Tuesday in federal
court in Alexandria, Virginia. Allison Fluke-
Ekren, a 42-year-old ...

Page 2/5



Bookmark File PDF Isis An Dan
Rancangbangun Pekerjaan Doents

American woman turned ISIS fighter to be
sentenced in Virginia federal court
The Kansas woman who admitted she discussed
an attack on an American college and trained
over 100 fighters in an all-female ISIS
battalion in Syria, 42-year-old Allison Fluke-
Ekren, was sentenced ...

Kansas woman Allison Fluke-Ekren, who led all-
female ISIS battalion, sentenced to 20 years
in prison
Fluke-Ekren waged violent jihad in Libya,
Iraq and Syria for eight years, prosecutors
said. She trained women and children to use
AK-47 assault rifles, grenades and suicide
belts. Fluke-Ekren's ...

American woman who went from Kansas teacher
to ISIS leader sentenced to 20 years in
prison
Prosecutors said 20 years wasn't enough, but
it was the maximum punishment. A Kansas
mother who was convicted of leading an ISIS
battalion was sentenced to 20 years in prison
on Tuesday.

Kansas mother who led ISIS battalion
sentenced to 20 years in prison
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A Kansas mom-of-four who left the US and led
an all-female ISIS battalion when she lived
in Syria was handed the maximum sentence of
20 years in prison after her own children
denounced her in ...

Kansas-born ‘Empress of ISIS’ Allison Fluke-
Ekren sentenced to 20 years
One witness observed that the leaders of ISIS
and the other members of the military
battalion were proud to have an American
instructor," the court document states.
RELATED CENTCOM: U.S. forces ...

Ex-Kansas teacher who led all-female ISIS
battalion sentenced to 20 years
Allison Fluke-Ekren, a 42-year-old woman who
grew up on a farm in Overbrook, Kansas, was
sentenced to two decades in prison on Tuesday
for leading the Khatiba Nusaybah, an all-
female ISIS ...

Kansas woman who helmed female ISIS battalion
sentenced to 20 years in prison
Two women were arrested in Canada after being
repatriated from a Syrian camp for ISIS
families. Their children were also
repatriated from the camp. (Stephanie
Jenzer/CBC) The Current19:23Canadian ...
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Women repatriated from ISIS camps should be
offered rehabilitation, not punishment:
professor
ISIS brides and their children have been
allowed to visit Kmart and McDonald's just 48
hours after returning to Australia - and they
will not be monitored by police going
forward. Four brides ...

ISIS brides and their children visit
McDonalds and Kmart and will not be monitored
by police
ISIS later took credit for the slaughter of
religious pilgrims at the Shah Cheragh shrine
in Shiraz, a Muslim site that dates back to
the 12th century. An attacker shot a worker
at the shrine’s ...

ISIS attack kills at least 15 worshipers,
injures 40 as protests engulf Iran
Three weeks out from the Victorian state
election, Daniel Andrews' closest ally has
repeatedly refused to say if the state will
take back families from ISIS camps in Syria.
Deputy Premier ...
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